
  
 
 
 
DAILY BULLETIN – Thursday 22nd May 2025 
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
 
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 
 
 
Summer Fayre – Saturday 21st June 12-2 – Thanks to all the S3s who have signed up to help at the 
Summer Fayre.  Lots of help needed – please sign up in the SLT corridor if you can help.   

  Ms Presly 
 
 
 
Brufts – Brufts is happening on 21st June 10-11.30am.  We need some dogs.  Sign up via the QR 
code. Goody bags for every dog and lots of prizes to be won.  We also need helpers – Meeting on 
Thursdays in LG 01 at lunchtime. Brufts Committee 5 weeks until the big day! We are starting to 
fundraise for our annual dog show. Come down to the office at break and lunch for the next few 
weeks to guess the name of our giant plushy dog prize, each guess is £1. See you there! 
 
 

Ms Presly  
 

 
 
 
 
S1-6  Athletics:  The school is entering athletes into the SSAA Secondary Track and Field 

Championships in June.  If you would like to take part, please collect an information sheet 
from the plastic folder by the entrance to the PE Base. 

 
Mr Segall  

 
 
 
S1-6  BOROUGHMUIR BEANS – Open Thursday Lunchtimes in the Lower Atrium – Get yourself a 

bubble tea or barista style coffee – cards and cash accepted, Spot Prizes on offer 
 
 
 
 
 
S1-6 Board Games & Chess Club: Every Thursday, the Library will now be running Board Games 

and Chess Club. All pupils are welcome to join, bring your lunch, we start at 1pm. 
 

Ms Aleksandrowicz 

   Duty Head – C Paterson 



 
 

 
 
BOROUGHMUIR BEANS – Open Thursday Lunchtimes in the Lower Atrium – Get yourself a 
bubble tea or barista style coffee – cards and cash accepted, Spot Prizes on offer 

 
 

 
 
 
S1-3    Girls Rugby Performance Day – Sign Up Now! 
 

Have you played for the school’s girls’ rugby team this year? Never tried rugby but curious to 
give it a go. Heard how amazing the school rugby club is? Well, here’s your chance to get 
involved! 

 
Join us for an exciting one-off Girls Rugby Performance Day on Friday, 30th May at 
Meggetland, from 8:30 AM to 12:30 PM. This session is designed to help you develop key 
skills in Sports Psychology, Strength & Conditioning, and performance techniques—all led by 
some of Scotland’s best club coaches. 

 
This fantastic opportunity is open to all S1-S3 girls, regardless of experience. Spaces are 
limited, so if you’d like to be part of the day, make sure to see Mr Anderson in the PE 
Department ASAP to secure your spot! 

 
Mr Anderson 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 

S2    Junior Chef: A meeting for Junior Chef finalists will take place on Wednesday 28th May in 
LG01 at break time! See you all then! 

 
Miss Mitchelmore 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 


